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Road closure near Kateri Memorial 
Hospital Centre 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Enniskó:wa/March 2020) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the 
community of a road closure taking place near the Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre. 
 
The small laneway on the east side of the KMHC (facing 
towards the Moose Lodge) is closed as workers prepare the 
site for the COVID-19 Testing Site that is expected to open this 
weekend. 
 
Please note that there may be additional work being done in 
this area in the next few days. The community will be made 
aware of any further closures and asks that drivers take extra 
precautions when using roads in that area. 
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